Southern Lehigh School District
K-12 Building Update
September 22,2014

K-3
9/11 - Liberty Bell Open House
9/17 - Hopewell Open House
Both events were well attended.
9/19 - Liberty Bell held its kick off for Race for Education with an assembly.
The proceeds will be utilized for a new school sign.
9/24 - K — 3 Language Arts committee will be attending a curriculum meeting to plan for
continued roll out of the Journeys reading series.
9/26 - 5 targeted members of the K — 3 staff will be attending recertification training in Crisis
Prevention and Intervention training

Liberty Bell and its PTA were recently granted permission to proceed with the next steps of
their outdoor classroom and garden. Stay tuned as this exciting project continues to "grow!"

Former Lower Milford student Sabrina Carpenter, who is currently one of the main characters
in Disney’s Girl Meets World came for a visit to Lower Milford last week. She spoke to the
students about the importance of being Positive, Respectful and Responsible. She also
answered questions from students.

JPLIS
In addition to our calendar items, the IS would like to share that the following has been
accomplished with regard to emergency preparedness:
Conducted one assembly introducing all students to our various emergency drills and
protocols.
1 Fire Drill was conducted
1 Code Red Drill was conducted
*Non-Calendar Items:
Upcoming field trips to Hawk Mountain have been scheduled for 6th grade classes.
(* We do no publicize the dates and places of field trips on our website calendar for security
reasons).

Middle School

9/26 - MS Band will perform with the HS band members at the football game
Glacier Ridge (7th grade) and Clear Creek (7th grade) Math Field Trip at Putt U
10/7 - Parent-Teacher Group meeting

10/10 - Armistice/Veteran’s Day Observance

10/27-31 - Red Ribbon Week




High School
10/3 - Parent Advisory Council Meeting (starts at 9:30 AM)

Beth Guarriello, Assistant Principal, started at the high school last week.

Christine Siegfried, Principal and Jason Lilly, Assistant Principal attended a session at the CLIU
regarding teacher and principal effectiveness updates.



